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School Camps

School Camps 

It is important to plan for school camps and consider the following: 

 Parents/Carers need to be informed of any school camps at the beginning of the year. 

 A separate and specific Diabetes Camp Management Plan is required and must be 

requested by the parents/carers at least 4 – 6 weeks prior to the camp. 

 Parents/carers will need a copy of the camp menu and activity schedule. 

 If the camp is located more than 30 minutes from a reliable ambulance service, Glucagon 
Injection training will be required for school staff. 

 School staff will need to discuss any training needs at least 4-6 weeks before the camp with 
the student’s parents/carers or Diabetes Treating Team.  

 

If you require a Diabetes Camp Management Plan please email 
DPEDeducators@monashhealth.org 

 

 

 

For information 

 

Department of Paediatric Endocrinology and Diabetes (DPED) 

(03) 8572 3051  

  

 

 

Diabetes Camps Victoria 

Diabetes Camps Victoria is managed by a consortium of Diabetes Victoria, Monash Children’s 
Hospital and the Royal Children’s Hospital, providing camps throughout the year for children 
aged 4-17 years.  

For more information please phone 03 9667-1728 or visit the link below 

http://www.diabetesvic.org.au/type-1-diabetes/about-camps 
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